
Join today at girlscoutsgcnwi.org/join.

 

 

 

PARENT MEETING 
TUESDAY, APRIL 30 AT 6:30PM  

Picture this: a safe, no-limits place designed specifically for girls, where they’re inspired to 
seek out new challenges, build important skills, and take the lead. That’s Girl Scouts. A 
place where every girl has the space and support she needs to reach her full potential and 
accomplish amazing things. With a unique network of more than 50 million girls and 
women to cheer her on every step of the way, a lifetime of leadership, success, and 
adventure starts here.                    
Location: Devonshire Elementary School, 1401 S. Pennsylvania Ave., Des 
Plaines, IL 60018. We will meet in the Multipurpose Room (cafeteria). 
Contact: Carmina Gonzalez-Community Organizer 224-207-9209  
cgonzalez@girlscoutsgcnwi.org 
"This activity is not sponsored by Community Consolidated School District 59, and any of its schools, or 

groups officially associated with the District." 
 


